
 

 

INFORMATION 

Bunbury Water Corporation (t/a Aqwest) 

2013 OPERATIONAL AUDIT AND ASSET MANAGEMENT SYSTEM REVIEW 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the 2013 performance audit (Audit) and 
asset management system review (Review) report for the water services licence of Bunbury 
Water Corporation (t/a Aqwest). 

 2013 Audit and Review report 

Action by the Authority 

The Authority is satisfied with Aqwest’s compliance with their licence conditions, and the 
effectiveness of their asset management system.  The auditor did not make any 
recommendations in respect of the Audit or Review. 

The Authority has decided to increase the period of time until the next Audit and Review 
from 36 months to 48 months.  The next Audit and Review will cover the period from  
1 October 2013 to 30 September 2017, with the reports on the Audit and Review to be 
provided to the Authority by 31 December 2017. 

For further information contact: 
 

General Enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 

14 January 2014 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/12032/2/Aqwest%20-%202013%20Audit%20and%20Asset%20Management%20Review.pdf

